
Michael Naylor 
 
How did this letter sent to Scott Pruit at the EPA from County Commisioners in Idaho effect the
HiTest PacWest project? Bonner County Commissioner Jeff Connelly happens to sit on the HiTest
now PacWest executive committee. Do the Citizens need to be concerned that HiTest now PacWest
is interfering, corrupting and influencing our local officials in order to gain favor at the expense of
the public?
 






